
Dear Mrs. Myers 

I wish you would look up Letheon bibliography. 
Boston Medical and Surgical Journal, dated Nov. 26th, 
would be interesting to trace its gradual development 
the 5th ed.; possible there are other editions, too. 

My greetings to the Library Association (Medical 
wishes for a successful mAeting. 

Oxford, 15th April,1919 
CUS<q(-=t-/t~G,. ((~ 

It was advertised in the 
as a general circular. It 
into the 88 page pamphlet of 

Library Association) and best 

Sincerely yours, 
w. Osler 


